
 

March 1, 2017 File Number 3200100 

TO: Environmental Mitigation Program Working Group 
 
FROM: Keith Greer, Senior Environmental Planner 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the March 14, 2017, Environmental Mitigation 

Program Working Group Meeting 

The Environmental Mitigation Program (EMP) Working Group meeting, 
originally scheduled for March 14, 2017, has been cancelled. The next EMP 
Working Group meeting will be held on May 9, 2017. An agenda will be mailed 
and posted one week prior to the meeting. 

If you have any questions or a specific topic that you would like to discuss at a 
future meeting, don’t hesitate to contact me at (619) 699-7390 or via email at 
keith.greer@sandag.org. 
 
KGR/sse 


